
Greetings!

I hope you, your families and loved ones are staying healthy and connected during
these difficult times. 

I am reaching out to you, as one of our highly-valued supporters, to update you on
the status of English At Large Programs. 

As you may expect, COVID-19 has made it necessary for English At Large to cancel
all in-person programs. However, our staff and volunteers are determined and are
working together to continue instruction to keep our learners moving forward.  

As of this week, 16 of our Spring Conversation Groups have relaunched, holding
group meetings online.  

Tutors and learners who are able are holding virtual sessions, utilizing email,
Skype, Zoom, and FaceTime technologies. 

Our Career Access Lab Program recently held mock "Skype" interviews and are
using online technologies to ensure that learners continue to develop the skills they
need to move their job search forward.

We are so grateful for the caring and commitment of our volunteers, who continue
to serve despite their own challenges, often stepping well outside their comfort
zone to learn the technology skills they need to best serve their learners.  Their
efforts will help keep our learners safe and connected at a time when they are
most at risk.     

Through our social media channels we are sharing news updates and resources from
credible sources. These are very frightening times for everyone, and we want our
learners to know that help is available in their community from organizations and
people they can trust. During this time we feel that this is the most important role
we can play; the relationships between our learners and our volunteers is a strong
network that will help us ensure that people most in need and most at risk are
getting the information and support they need.  Our goal is to help keep everyone
safe and healthy, and connected to their community. 

Your support of this important work is more important than ever.  

Thank you for your continued interest in English At Large. 

Best regards, 
Maureen 
ed@englishatlarge.org 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LSX1xfxSQVeBQ2uBl3w1Ud82qmgLE-blgsI-bv3HingMb2u_F70kKS_AcUNcTM4IuynCx9KHEjrq7aNxyGapb2K8nV_KY7r-XQg3vUVXsVYDrADYXA7XSt_iwFbF3ZI-9oemKh1kXYYQ_iwNw_Wf0z43eJbqJEJslSwhbGXV6fsSu1yzeOfNQA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LSX1xfxSQVeBQ2uBl3w1Ud82qmgLE-blgsI-bv3HingMb2u_F70kKeBZosiTHPCzs2O_1MsGmjkPAkQOjSp5i97S2C4X0tycmI_R0b93wtFw12HO0HdX4fd2Elf8XOtF66C6El4vQUKYqfPoAe3jBU076taEfgOJqAb0mSqIZqwrnJft6QrbhwDi9r6_054wr4l0-5Nu-iVLJxT7yKJ7sDmhrcyn498SMhXNY0QAdWR3VDFrCngpuAdaoytZxYWrN9dO86ogKNA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LSX1xfxSQVeBQ2uBl3w1Ud82qmgLE-blgsI-bv3HingMb2u_F70kKbI4lpWNfvEaINIl0L_tutIJJCeqt8sPq7vNViXBLASmcrOiyCtiM7V4YLgnB8X8ahy5vbtyR4e3t0vETViyQ3Z1Ao0rArewvBSU7q48UeQgLHkbCynCnUrUesSOCQLN0xOinikgf3s-fC7lckf0Hr49quoCdIPg-g==&c=&ch=


Maureen Willis, Executive Director 

COVID-19 Resources for our
Learners

 
To help keep our learners safe,
connected and informed, we have
added a page to our website for
our learners that contains:

Information from trusted sources

Activities to help them continue to
practice their English

This page is updated weekly
Please feel free to share this

information across your networks

Help Us Celebrate National
Volunteer Week!

This past year, 255 local people donated
almost 7,500 hours of service to support
the achievement of others as volunteers
with English At Large. 

We invite our community to join us as we
express our admiration, appreciation and
affection for these wonderful people who
give life to our mission and make our
communities more welcoming! 

National Volunteer Week
 is April 19-25th 

Follow us on Facebook and watch your email next week to learn
how you can join in the celebration! 

Thank you for Making a
World of Difference!

 English At Large ranked 2nd in
voting during Winchester Savings's

Bank's most recent Community
Giving Campaign, earning $374 to

support our programs!

COVID-19 has devastated families, communities

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LSX1xfxSQVeBQ2uBl3w1Ud82qmgLE-blgsI-bv3HingMb2u_F70kKeBZosiTHPCzs2O_1MsGmjkPAkQOjSp5i97S2C4X0tycmI_R0b93wtFw12HO0HdX4fd2Elf8XOtF66C6El4vQUKYqfPoAe3jBU076taEfgOJqAb0mSqIZqwrnJft6QrbhwDi9r6_054wr4l0-5Nu-iVLJxT7yKJ7sDmhrcyn498SMhXNY0QAdWR3VDFrCngpuAdaoytZxYWrN9dO86ogKNA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LSX1xfxSQVeBQ2uBl3w1Ud82qmgLE-blgsI-bv3HingMb2u_F70kKeBZosiTHPCz1xLo_frrzTaLMD5w0THu1726DlSFaZMSPtkHeMDf22bCIhJ5v0dj696G1nuvf4ALxghdYUZCi3XbT3S-0QMDVRp0znocBjRJBeahq7iOYTk512wFOCDRsJVIfo7CJto4&c=&ch=


and the economy

The future for all of us is uncertain

But you can make a difference today

Donate Now

to ensure English At Large Programs remain
available for local immigrants in your community

English At Large | 781-395-2374 | www.englishatlarge.org
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